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KATHLEEN M. HAGENBUCH
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOGLS
8455 COUNTY RT. 125
CAMPBELL, NY 14821
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FAX e« (607)527-8363

October 16, 2020

Dear Parents and Families,

We were notified by Steuben County Public Health that one of our bus drivers tested positive for
COVID 16.

This individual last drove Thursday morning, October 15. We have worked with public health
and the contract tracing investigation has been completed. All individuals who came into close
contact with this employee have been notified and placed in quarantine. The bus in question was
also thoroughly cleaned and sanitized.

The investigation al5o revealed that this individual had a previous contact with a positive case
not associated with the District.

COVID 19 continues to spread outside our school in the community. We ask you to follow all of
the health practices that will keep you and your family healthy and our schools open. Please
make sure that you and your family practices social distancing, weur masks or face coverings
when out in public, sanitizes frequently and avoids gatherings of folks outside your family group.

Working together we can slow the spread!

Yours truly,

Qe



